
Summary of 2023 Section Business Plan Actions/Goals Completed 

We completed - and in most cases exceeded - all planned activities/goals on our 2023 
Business Plan.  We completed and submitted all required reports/activities on or ahead of the 
due dates. 

We held our first in-person section meeting (since March of 2020) in September of 2023; it 
was well-received.  We also held eight (8) virtual section meetings in 2023. 

We are especially proud of how many other ASQ section and division virtual meetings and 
events we promoted and encouraged our members to participate in during 2023, as well as 
of our section’s high-quality monthly newsletters which serve as our primary vehicle for 
communicating with section members.  Numerous articles about quality and related 
resources, training, certifications, meetings, conferences, etc., are shared in our monthly 
newsletters. 

Although our overall section membership declined slightly, due to retirements and 
relocations, we did gain six (6) NEW members during the year. 

We look forward to continuing to provide value to our members in the coming year! 

 


